Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th July, 1936.

"LA CRESCENTA".

with reference to your letter of the 24th instant
regarding the ennusl losdline survey held at Yokchama 1In the
of this vessel, I have to inform you that no repalirs to

the hull were reported to have been carried out at Yokohams

when the annual freeboard survey waes held in October 1934.

Mr. Macdonald, the Surveyor who carried out the survey

et Yokohama,has since besn trensferred to Shanghal, but he is

being advised of the last parsgraph of your letter and reques

g:forward the informstion desired.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

The Solicitor,
Soliecitor's Department,
Board « Trade,
Great George Street,
2 b |

walle aw

o
L4

3

8d




